
We will administer 3rd inoculation for students and faculty and staff members to reduce the 

burden of local communities and to accelerate the vaccination.

COVID-19 
Booster Shots at the University

Vaccination at the University of the Ryukyus 

University Mass Vaccination

PERIOD：From Thursday, May 26, 2022 to Saturday, May 28, 2022

Thursday, June 2, 2022 to Saturday, June 4, 2022

Thursday, June 9, 2022 to Sunday, June 12, 2022

(Substitution day in case of a typhoon, etc.: Mon, Jun 13 & Wed, Jun 15)

※Pre-registration is required. Notice of registration and registration webpage URL will be announced 

sequentially on “On-Campus Information Bulletin Board” (in Japanese), “Sending Out Mass Emails  

to Students via Kyomu System,” or “Sending Out Emails to Faculty and Staff Members,” etc. on 

Wednesday, April 27.

PLACE： Zenhoren Station (University Hall) 3rd FLR, Senbaru Campus

WHO CAN GET A BOOSTER：

Those who are 18 years of age or older on the day of vaccination and have been vaccinated for 7 months   

after receiving the 2nd dose of vaccine, and who fall into one of the following and wish to get vaccinated. 

・UR Students & Faculty and Staff members (incl. part-time staff, contractors, and temporary workers, etc.) 

・Neighboring students etc. (being adjusted) 

※Those who received 1st and 2nd vaccination at the other sites can get a booster shot in this venue.

１ About Booster Shots at the University

２ Implementation Period・Place

For more information on the ef f icacy and safety of  COVID -19 vaccine, 

please vis i t  the Pr ime Minister 's Of f ice 

Vaccine webpage. (Japanese only)  

The COVID-19 vaccine used in the University Vaccination is manufactured by Moderna.

Please read through the content regarding vaccination on the Ministry of Health, Labour and Welfare 

website before scheduling your appointment to not affect important tests or events.   

【About Vaccine to Be Used（MHLW website）https://v-sys.mhlw.go.jp/about/】

３ About Vaccine

Okinawa Prefec tura l  COVID-19 Vacc ine Spec ia l i zed 
Consu l ta t ion Cal l  Center

官邸 コロナ ワクチン 検 索

098-894-4856
Inquir ies about adverse reactions that  require 
medical  knowledge

９ :００～１７ :００
（Mon thru Sun except  ho l idays）

Prime Minister of 

Japan and His Cabinet

Specific website

website URL： https://www.u-ryukyu.ac.jp/aboutus/ryudai_vaccine/

For details of university vaccination, please check the webpage of 

booster vaccination on our university website. 

CONTACT：University of the Ryukyus Vaccination Promotion Office Project Team

EMAIL：ryudai-vaccine@acs.u-ryukyu.ac.jp TEL：098-895-8037

※Phone: Weekdays from 9:00 to 16:00 Please inquire via email after office hours.

Reference

April 22, 2022
UR Vaccination Promotion Office



For those who wish to get vaccinated, please register your preferred date and time on the website in order for us to prevent the 

loss of valuable vaccine and for you to keep the adequate vaccination periods.    

You will also need to have the 【vaccination number】and 【municipality number *6 digits number in the municipality name 

box on the vaccination ticket】which should be on the “prevaccination screening questionnaire” from your municipality 

to book an appointment. 

! Those who are 18 years of age or older on the day of vaccination and have been vaccinated for 7 mos. after getting the 2nd shot of vaccine.

! Those who have already gotten the booster shot  or have made an appointment in your municipality, please do not register.

! If you have received vaccination  other than  COVID-19 vaccine, please check with your doctor or medical  institution that administered the  

vaccination to get a confirmation if you can get a  COVID-19 vaccine. 

! You cannot register, cancel or change the date of appointment after the registration period.  Contact the office in charge if it is only unavoidable. 

Please cooperate to ensure the vaccines we have prepared will not go to waste.

２ Prepare necessary documents!

Documents to Bring

1. Prevaccination

screening questionnaire 

(w/ vaccination ticket)

The 3rd prevaccination screening questionnaire from your 

municipality

(Vaccination ticket might be an attached sticker type.)

2. Proof of 1st & 2nd shots 

of vaccine

Should be included in the vaccination ticket documents from your 

municipality
(Vaccination proof kept at the 1st & 2nd inoculation is acceptable.)

3. Identity varication 

document

Document verifying your date of birth
(Student ID card, staff ID card, driver’s license, health insurance card, etc.)

The following documents are necessary on the day of vaccination.

If you do not bring these documents, you cannot get vaccinated. 

Please fill out the 1. Prevaccination screening questionnaire in advance.

３ Be prepared and get vaccinated!
If you do not feel well (have a fever of 37.5℃or higher, etc.) on the day of inoculation, you cannot get vaccinated.

Be in good physical condition and ready for the vaccination. After the vaccination, you will be asked to remain in the 

hall for 15 min (or 30 min) for observation. We will have a first-aid station in case someone feel sick during the 

observation period. 

(What to wear, etc.) 
・Please have a mask on.

・The vaccine is administered in the shoulder muscles. Please wear short-sleeved or sleeveless clothing with easy 

access to the upper arm.

CONTACT：University of the Ryukyus Vaccination Promotion Office Project Team

EMAIL：ryudai-vaccine@acs.u-ryukyu.ac.jp TEL：098-895-8037 (Weekdays 9:00-16:00)

１ Pre-registration is required!

The following is the process of getting vaccinated at the University Vaccination Venue.

Registration Period：

①Conducting Off-campus activities ※All students apply

【10:00am, Wednesday, April 27 to 2 days before registration date】

②Students, faculty and staff members, contractors who work on-campus & temporary staff, etc.

【3:00pm, Thursday, April 27 to 2 days before registration date】

Vaccination Process

Register on

the Specific Website 

Prepare necessary documents  & 

prevaccination screening questionnaire
To the venue

※Notice of registration and registration webpage URL will be announced sequentially on “On-Campus Information Bulletin 
Board” (in Japanese), “Sending Out Mass Emails to Students via Kyomu System,” or “Sending Out Emails to Faculty and 
Staff Members,” etc. around 10:00am on Wednesday, April 27.


